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Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During the evening on Wednesday 21 August 2024, a power pole, which supplies power to 
Valley View Public School, fell on to a neighbour’s fence on the Elizabeth Street pedestrian 
entrance. As a result, power to the school was disconnected. 

Ausgrid attended the site overnight and secured the area to ensure the school was accessible. 
The school is operating today but will be temporarily without power for the first part of the 
day. 

Generators will be supplied by Ausgrid to the school today, to provide a temporary power 
supply until permanent repairs can be completed and grid power restored. Registered 
contractors have been engaged to conduct repairs and restore power over the coming week.  

We have also identified a tree that has deteriorated near Building B. This area has been fenced 
off and isolated from students and staff.  As a precaution we have closed the library and 
adjacent outdoor space until the affected tree can be removed later this week.   

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about these works, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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